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CABINET SECRETARY

August 12, 1998

Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.
P.O. Box 8206
Wichita Falls, TX 76307-8206

RE: STATE 16 #1-Y, UNIT P, S16-T9S-R37E

Gentlemen:

An Oil Conservation Division Representative made a recent inspection at the above referenced
location. According to the inspector, there is a 4" line between the production tanks that has a

small leak.

A phone call was made to your pumper, John Bob Stearns, on August 12, 1998 and was informed
of the problem.

We would appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and request that your perform any
repairs necessary to correct the problem.

Another inspection will be made prior to September 1, 1998.

Sincerely,

%{{L m
CHRIS WILLIAMS
District I Supervisor

/sad

cc: Gary Wink - Field Rep. 11
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